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Welcome to our very first school council newsletter! Coming soon... /=

#s well ag your Councillors keeping you up o date during form time, we will also be
using. our brand new newsletter to share imporbant updabes and exbra information with p
I

you after each of the meetings.
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Remember, if you have anybhing you would like to be discussed ab a School Council Competition

meebing. you should tell your Councillor.

L\_/_sfﬂ@mj Christmas is coming....

St Clement's school council has achieved so much in

% Securing funding to renovate the school toilets beginning to think. about our Schoo{.Council Christmas

%  TImproving the wakers path inbo school fundraising. Ahead of our next meebing, we're welcoming

%  Approving new changes to the P.E uniform ideas for how we could try and make a difference and

% Ruind raising in the school community have a postbive impact ab Christmas bime. This can be a

% Increasing the number of bins and recycling difFicult bime of year for some people so we want: to
faclitles in bhe school grounds work. together to do somebhing positivel The care

%  Helping with Year 7 transibion advice packages thab we collecbed for Terringbon Lodge last

year made a real difference and all of the residents and
Topics discussed during. this meetin / sbafF ab The Lodge were incredibly grabeful
Liw, 4 e So, i you can think of a group or charity in our local

%  School jumpers community, who would benefit from some St Clement's
%  Waer founbains in school festive spirit, please let your School Councillor know so
% Food choices in the canbeen they can share it ab the next: meeting.
%  Fundralsing for extra sporb focilibies rﬁ
: :ﬂ%ﬁospm‘?md:c%m“k and kunch C"%""F” = W Welcome bo our new Year 7
3 =\ Councifiors who made a briliant
% Year | Prom and other school events rf A ““J‘!‘iz;jﬁ R:s‘;;n?mprr:s::on a':; bheameebiwn’:y
‘_____,5»'*’ They made really valuable
contribubions, sharing. the ideas of
. bheir tutor and giving the
Our next meeting is re of the cound an ndaht o
friday j9th November life ab St Clement’s through the
eyes of our newest members of
the schooll
Thank. you from the Library!

Our Librarians ab St Clement's have sent their thanks to the School Council for the squ,es’oton to
increase the number of LGBTQ+ books available in bhe [brary. They have ,

been impressed with the interest shown in the new collection and were really
pleased that some of the books are oub on loan alreadyl If you have any
suggestions for any books you'd like to see in our library, leb your councilior
know and we can speak. to the library team!




